

WILLIAM BOOTH, FOUNDER
GENERAL LINDA BOND, GENERAL
WILLIAM ROBERTS, COMMISSIONER NATIONAL COMMANDER
KEN LUYK, LIEUTENANT COLONEL, DIVISIONAL COMMANDER
TIM AND CHERYL GRIDER, MAJORS, CORPS OFFICERS
JANA GRIFFIN, LIEUTENANT, ASSOCIATE CORPS OFFICER

September 28, 2012

MR. TERRY LEHMAN RACER CAR WASH 2808 50TH ST LUBBOCK, TX 79413-4324

Dear Terry:

On behalf of The Salvation Army of Lubbock, I would like to express our gratitude for your generous donation of Car Wash services for our fleet of Salvation Army vehicles, including the Disaster Alert Team Canteen. Your commitment to helping us serve this community is sincerely appreciated! Your gift will allow The Salvation Army to continue to meet needs in Lubbock 365 days a year.

This was a busy year for us. In 2011, The Salvation Army of Lubbock assisted 17, 241 individuals and families with family services and shelter, including:

75,101 meals served

14,235 nights of lodging provided

9,132 articles of clothing given

2,768 food vouchers dispensed

570 individuals helped with rental, medical, and utility assistance

In addition, our Disaster Assistance Response Team responded to wildfire and apartment fire emergencies in Lubbock, wildfires in Bastrop County, and tornadoes in Alabama.

The Salvation Army will continue to make a difference in the lives of the least among us and "Doing The Most Good" with the assistance of supporters like you. Again, please accept our THANKS and GRATITUDE for your gift and continued support.

od Kles

His Witness,

Major Tim Grider Corps Officer

